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Supporting a government-run 
national vaccination plan

Supporting a National 
Red Cross or Red Crescent 
Society

Facilitating the last mile

… supports the National Society 
with transportation.

… supports the National Society 
and facilitates access to vaccines 

in hard-to-reach areas. 

… provides logistical, training 
and financial support.

… provides logistical and 
training support to places of 
detention.

… supports the two Red Cross structures 
and their branches with transportation.

… supports the National Society 
with financial aid.

… provides support  
in places of detention.

… supports the Ministry of 
Health and the National Society.

… supports Ministry of Health 
vaccination activities in nor-
thern and central Rakhine State.

… supports the National Society 
with training and equipment.

… supports primary-health-care 
services and hospitals.

… supports the National Society 
to provide access to information.

… provides logistical support to 
maintain the vaccine cold chain.

… supports the National Society 
with financial aid.

… provides logistical support  
to the Regional Health Bureau  
and health facilities.

… supports the National Society  
and carries out advocacy work  
with prison authorities.
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